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         25th June 2021 

Dear Parent/Carers       

 

   Result of Parent Governor Election  

 

Thank you to all parents who sent in their ballot papers to the school for the parent governor 

election. The count was undertaken on Monday 21st June 2021, and the result was as follows:  

 

The result  

 

Nominee Name Number of Votes Elected into office 

Craig Prendergast 

 

14  

Rachel Ryan 

 

19 x 

Gavin Hepherd-Hall 

 

17  

 

Therefore, Rachel Ryan has been voted in as a Parent Governor for a 4-year term of office. 

 

I am pleased to welcome her to the Governing Body of Chapelford Village Primary School and 

look forward to working with him in the future. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Steve Tottie 

Chair of Governors 
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